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Ethics Hotline Subcommittee 

April 13, 2009 
3:00 p.m. 

Don Davis Room – City Hall 
 
 

Chairman Patrick Plumlee called the meeting to order.    
 
Attending:  Patrick Plumlee, Chair; Gene Filbert; Patricia Sher; and Mary Swart 
 
Others in attendance: Carla Miller, Ethics Officer 
 
 
The Ethics Officer provided the Subcommittee with three cases that were reviewed and 
discussed. The cases were 2008-09, 2009-02 and 2009-3.  
 
2008-09: The issue was discussed, as well as subpoena power and a motion was made 
and approved to close the case and forward to the full Commission to be closed.   
 
2009-02: This case has been deferred as a report is needed from the Inspector General.  
 
2009-03:  This case was approved for closure and referral to the entire Commission.  It is 
requested the legislative chair do a summary of the findings in this case. 
 
Gene Filbert moved that Braxton Gillam, Chair of the Legislative Subcommittee be 
commended for the work of his committee relating to public records requests. Motion 
was seconded and passed. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.  

 
 
Approved: _____________________  ___________________________ 
                  Susan Stewart                Date   

             Ethics Coordinator     
 

 


